Candace B. Hollingsworth Mayor



Tracey E. Douglas City Administrator

January 8, 2019

Jon Cetrano Founder/Owner Streetcar 82 Brewing Co. 4824 Rhode Island Avenue Hyattsville, Maryland 20781

Dear Mr. Centrano,

It is my pleasure to inform you that on Monday, January 7, 2018, the Hyattsville City Council voted unanimously to provide a letter in support of StreetCar 82 Brewing Co.'s efforts to establish a food truck hub here in Hyattsville.

It is the City's understanding that you intend on opertating a food truck hub on Saturdays only, during the existing business hours of operation and the food truck(s) will be parked on private property.

The City of Hyattville recognizes the social and economic benefits of food truck hubs, furthermore we are confident that Prince George's County has in place the regulatory requirements to ensure that a food truck operation in Hyattsville will provide a public benefit to our community and for that reason, we are conveying our support for your efforts.

We thank you for your continued contribution to our community and look forward to your establishing the first food truck hub in the City of Hyattsville.

Sincerely,

Candace B. Hollingsworth

Mayor

cc: City Council

Melinda M. Bolling, Director, Prince George's County DPIE Honorable Deni Taveras, Prince George's County Council, District 2